
 
 

COVID-19 RETURN TO TRAINING – PARENT & PLAYER INFORMATION 

 Playing groups have been divided into squads, with only 20 allowed in one group at any 

one time, and a maximum of 40 players on the oval at any one time. Coaches and 

limited support staff are not included in the 40. 

 You will receive an advice from the age group coordinator detailing your group and 

training time. 

 These groups cannot be amended under the current restrictions, and have been 

designed to minimize movement amongst groups for everyone’s best protection and 

safety, and in accordance with all relevant guidelines. We thank you for your 

understanding. 

 If your child is unwell, please do not attend football training, and advise your coach 

accordingly. 

 Please ensure all players are dressed and ready to train. For those new to footy, this 

includes but not limited to Sharks Training jumper or club football Jumper, shorts, boots 

and footy socks. 

 Please ensure all players have washed their hands with soap and water as the last thing 

they do prior to getting in the car for footy training and have been to the toilet. 

 Access to toilets at Banksia Reserve and Weatherall road will be via the public toilets 

only. These are maintained by the council. Change rooms will not be open. 

 All players must bring their own named drink bottles. There is to be NO SHARING of 

drink bottles. 

 Training will be conducted in a non-contact mode, until we are directed otherwise and 

will work on skill development and fitness. 

 At present NO MOUTHGUARDS are to be used at training, until advised. 

 This is important, all players are to arrive no more than 10 minutes early, and may not 

enter the ground until directed. 

 All players must begin the session by using the hand sanitizer provided and have their 

named marked off by your teams COVID-19 Officer. 



 
 

 

 Groups will then be split into two halves of the oval for the session. 

 Training will begin on time and will not be delayed for late comers. 

 If you are training at Banksia Reserve, please enter via Oak Street Gates. Pick up is via 

Tramway Parade gates in order to limit cross over. 

 If you are training at Jack Barker Oval, Weatherall Road, entry is via Weatherall Road 

through the car park. Entry to the ground will be via the gates nearest the change rooms. 

Pick up will be via the gate closest to the houses, on the right hand side as you look at 

the ground, to limit cross over. 

 If you are training at the secondary college entry will be next to the soccer pitch, and exit 

from the ground will be past the canteen and front oval. 

 Only one parent can attend training.  

 PARENTS CANNOT ENTER THE FIELD OF PLAY. YOU MUST STAY OVER THE 

FENCE LINE. 

 If you wish to stay and watch you may do so, by watching in the car or by watching from 

over the fence line and maintaining proper social distancing conventions of 1.5.meters 

apart. There can be no mingling. These requirements are as directed by the 

Government. 

These protocols will be subject to change dependent upon prevailing health conditions as 

established by the Health Department, Government, AFL and SMJFL. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation and look forward to the beginning of    

Season 2020. Finally!!! 


